
Pine Green Newsletter

Upcoming Events

School Success Story
This month we would like to congratulate ALL of our
Primary Students and Group 6 Secondary, they had

amazing attendance for December
Lions - 92.59%

Panthers - 89.4%
Jaguars - 85.65%
Group 1: 64.06%
Group 2: 71.67%
Group 3: 77.18%
Group 4: 79.53% 
Group 5: 84.5% 

Group 6: 92.62% 
Group 7: 87.5% 
Group 8: 82.9% 
Group 9: 89.9% 

Group 10: 30.29%  
Whole School Attendance - 81.08%

As you can see attendance has slowly being increasing since
the start of the new school year, lets keep this going.

Thank you for your continued support this term.

If you need to report a student absence please either:
Call - 01902 551564

Email - enquiries@pinegreen.set.org
Send a message via Class Charts

Attendance Figures December 2024

As we approach the festive season, we want to take a moment to
wish all of our parents, carers, staff, and students a very Merry

Christmas. 

We would also like to express our heartfelt thanks for your
continued support throughout the school term. Your dedication
and commitment have made a positive impact, and we are truly

grateful.

Looking ahead to 2025, we hope the new year brings continued
growth, success, and fulfilment to each and every one of you.
Thank you again for being such an essential part of our school
community. Here's to a wonderful festive season and a bright

year ahead!

Thank you to all our parents,
carers and students who
supported our Christmas

Raffle, we raised over £340 for
the school festive events

which have been happening
across the school all week. 

 



Christmas Holiday - Monday 23rd
December - Friday 32rd January 2025

Inset Day - Monday 6th January
2025 

Spring Term begins - Tuesday 7th
January - Friday 14th February

Half Term - Monday 17th February -
Friday 21st February

School Term Dates Useful External Links

Spotlight on Support

Inset Day Monday 6th January -
School will be closed

Over the past couple of months we have reached out to a number of local
businesses for support during our festive events. We would like to thank all

those have and continue to support The Greens, without their support many of
our events, our children have come to love, would not be able to go ahead.

THANK YOU!

Blakemores LTD
The Butterfly Farm - Stratford Upon Avon

The Rotary
Dudley Canal and Cavens

Warped Sports
Flip Out Telford

British Ironworks Museum
West Midlands Safari Park

Aspire Education
Balfor 

Protocol Education
Now Education

J&A Physo
Jaguar Landrover


